
  REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS 
  KAGAWARAN NG KATARUNGAN 

  PANGASIWAAN SA PATALAAN NG LUPAIN 
  (LAND REGISTRATION AUTHORITY) 

    East Avenue cor. NIA Road, Diliman, Quezon City 
 

                                     

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 

The Land Registration Authority (LRA), through its Bids and Awards Committee for 
Non-Infrastructure (LRA-BAC for Non-Infra), hereby informs all prospective bidders 
that the Bid Submission and Opening for the following projects originally scheduled 
on 23 July 2025 have been postponed due to continuous heavy rainfall caused by 
the Southwest Monsoon and pursuant to Memorandum Circular No. 90 of the Office of 
the President all work in government offices in Metro Manila are suspended on 23 July 
2025 

1. Supply and Delivery of Biometric 
  • Original Submission: 23 July 2025, 9:00 AM 
  • Original Opening: 23 July 2025, 10:00 AM 
  • Rescheduled to: 24 July 2025, 9:00 AM (submission) | 10:00 AM (opening) 
 

2. Supply and Delivery of Public Address Speaker System 
  • Original Submission: 23 July 2025, 10:00 AM 
  • Original Opening: 23 July 2025, 11:00 AM 
  • Rescheduled to: 24 July 2025, 10:00 AM (submission) | 11:00 AM (opening) 
 

3. Supply and Delivery of Split-Type Air-Conditioning Unit 1.5HP 
  • Original Submission: 23 July 2025, 11:00 AM 
  • Original Opening: 23 July 2025, 12:00 NN 
  • Rescheduled to: 24 July 2025, 11:00 AM (submission) | 12:00 NN (opening) 
 

All rescheduled bid activities shall be conducted at the 5th Floor, LRA Multi-Purpose 
Hall, LRA Building, East Avenue corner NIA Road, Diliman, Quezon City, or on the 
next working day should weather conditions remain unfavorable. 

For your guidance and strict compliance. 

 
 
ANGELO CHRIS LUIS M. DELLOSA 
Vice-Chairperson, LRA-BAC for Non-Infrastructure 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


